Brown, Paul (data from Dept of Water website)

Paul Brown has been the Executive Director, Regional Delivery and Regulation at the Department of Water since July 2011 and is
the executive contact for the mining industry in the department.

Paul is responsible for the Regions Division covering the seven regionally based offices from Kununurra to Albany and the
Regulation Division including all water licensing in the State.

Paul joined the Forests Department in January 1982, worked in CALM for 20 years, DEC for five years and the DoW over the
past two years. He has worked predominantly in regional services at offices in Collie, Busselton, Narrogin, Merredin, Denham
(Gascoyne and Shark Bay) and 14 years in metropolitan Perth/Peel.

Paul attended the University of WA and Australian National University, to study a science degree in Forestry and Zoology. He
completed a Masters in Business Administration (MBA Advanced) from UWA in 2000.



